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27th April 2018
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I will start by thanking everybody who has already returned their Parent Questionnaire. Last year the school received 141 responses which is less than a third of the school. For the data to be truly statistically relevant we really do need over 50% returned. So far we have had 118 returned and it is proving to be very insightful feedback, especially parent’s additional comments.  This is a good start, but still represents less than a quarter of the school. Please do encourage other parents to return them if they haven’t. The questionnaire was kept identical to last year’s so direct comparisons can be made. I can only apologise that it was a little too identical to last year’s and that I didn’t spot the date at the bottom which then didn’t correspond to the date in the covering letter. Thank you to parents who pointed this out to me. I can confirm that the closing date for returns is indeed Friday 4th May (next Friday).
Thank you to the parents who helped with Reception swimming on Monday. On Tuesday children from across the school enjoyed working with Thelma Hulbert Gallery making Automata. Well done to Class 5CB for an amazing Class assembly on Thursday all about the Mayans and their cultural affinity with sacrifice. Certainly a memorable performance!  

Today 15 Year 4 children represented our school in school workshops at the Honiton Festival of Imagination at the Beehive. The festival is open for all tomorrow with various events for families to attend. Full information can be found here: http://beehivehoniton.co.uk/events/festival-of-imagination-2018-colour/
Today you should have received a curriculum newsletter from your children’s year group teachers outlining the learning themes for the Summer Term and ways you can support your child at home. 

Next Wednesday afternoon Year 4 have their trip to Exeter Mosque which was rearranged due to us being let down with transport. 
Yours faithfully,

[image: image2.wmf] 


Mr Perkins

Principal 
News from the children
Nursery 

Spencer “We have been learning about fire fighters.” 

Samuel “In Art we are drawing shadows.” 

Reception 

Amelia “We have been doing pencil, stick and star jumping.” 

Lilly “In Music we have been making our own Mr Bear stories.” 

Year 1 

Maisie “In Maths we have been halving and quartering.” 

Thomas “We have been writing silly sentences.” 

Year 2 

Emily “In Maths we are learning about multiplication.” 

Alesha “In Literacy we are writing a story about the perfect pet.” 

Year 3 

Sophie “We have been learning the story of Rama and Sita.” 

Niamh “In Science we are learning about rocks.” 

Year 4 

Brianny “We have been learning about habitats.” 

Mackenzie “In Maths we are learning our times tables.” 

Year 5 

Evie “We all enjoyed our class assembly.” 

Grace “In Topic we are learning about the Mayans.” 

Year 6 

Erin “We have been doing a lot of comprehension.” 

Rhianna “In Maths we have been learning about measures.” 

Editor and News Reporter: Harry
Messages 
GDPR consent forms

Thank you to parents who have already returned these. Please do return them to us as soon as possible as some areas of our work can be prohibited without this updated consent eg – photos for website etc once GDPR becomes active on 25th May 2018. 
School events/Dates
Next week:
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Reception Swimming

	
	Year 4 Exeter Mosque trip
	Nursery Outdoor Classroom
REC NK Class Assembly
	Reception Outdoor Classroom

Y5 Cake Sale
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